
REQUEST FOR BIDS 

 

Columbus Electric Cooperative is seeking bidders, for the Deming area, to receive used poles 

and crossarms for the two-year period from November 1, 2024, until October 31, 2026.   

 

The successful bidder must have an easily accessible receiving facility conveniently located, as 

determined by the Cooperative, that is accessible 24/7 and large enough to allow access and 

maneuvering, including turning around, of our large vehicles and trailered vehicles.     

 

Sealed bids must be received at our office, 900 N. Gold Ave., Deming, NM 88030, by noon 

on October 25, 2024.  Sealed bids can be delivered in person or by mail.   

 

Any questions or for additional information, including the contract, MSDS disclosures, contact 

Susanna Morris at (575) 546-8838.   
 

 

 

Name:         

Phone number:         

 

Bid Area: DEMING     

Bid Amount:      

• Place this form in a sealed envelope and provide to Susanna 

Morris 

 


